

Glasshouses CP School

Weekly Newsletter

Spring Term 2017

Friday 3rd March 2017

Dear Parents

World Book Day

The children had great fun yesterday when we celebrated World Book Day. They shared reading activities and their favourite books. Each child was given a book voucher to the value of £1 which can be exchanged for a special World Book Day book or used against the purchase of a more expensive book.





Payments

Mrs Hanson is issuing reminders via the text messaging service and by letter to parents with outstanding payments. Please settle promptly especially those parents with arrears from last half term. Thank you

Cricket Field/Village Green Consent

Please return your consent as soon as possible as the children will start practising for May Day shortly and Mr Woolston is planning to take our older children to the cricket field for PE in the coming weeks. Thank you

Year 5/6 Residential- Urgent message for Parents/Carers

We still have 7 replies outstanding- please return as a matter of urgency next week. The deadline for receipt of signed consents is Friday 10th March. If we have not received confirmation of attendance for your child by this date we will be unable to include them in the numbers submitted to the Centre. The centre allocates dormitories to each school based on numbers attending and they require numbers well in advance in order to use their accommodation to best effect. If your



Glasshouses CP School

Weekly Newsletter

Spring Term 2017

Friday 3rd March 2017

child is not attending the residential please return the form to let us know. Thank you.

If you have not paid your first instalment which was due in January please log on to Parentpay and pay the instalment. Alternatively you may pay in full should this be more convenient. Thank you.

Class Photographs - Tuesday 7th March

The Tempest photographer will be in school on Tuesday to take class photographs. Please ensure that your child is in correct school uniform and be aware that the photos are taken in stocking feet not shoes due to the white back drop for the photographs.

Maths Week - 6-10 March

Next week is National Maths Week and we will be having lots of fun Maths activities and challenges throughout the week.

Year 6 - Kwiksticks Hockey - Wednesday 1st March

Well done to the children who attended the Kwiksticks competition on Wednesday. Well done to Olivia for the award of the wristband for Determination and to Lilly for winning the wristband for Self Belief. Thank you to Mrs Hardcastle and to Mrs Romilly for supervising the children at the event.

Dates for the Diary

7 th March	Class Photographs
8 th March	Yr 5/6 Tag Rugby Nidd High
10 th March	Class 1 Reading Breakfast 9.00am
15 th March	Yr 5/6 Netball Nidd High
17 th March	Class 1 Reading Breakfast 9.00am
20 th March	Reception/Yr 6 Healthy Child
20 th March	Eggs to Chicks Scheme starts
23 rd March	Year 4/5/6 Orienteering Nidd High



Glasshouses CP School

Weekly Newsletter

Spring Term 2017

Friday 3rd March 2017

24th March Red Nose Day

28th March Class 2 Assembly 9.00am

29th March Class 3 Assembly 9.00am

30th March Class 1 Assembly 9.00am

30th March Year 1&2 Mixed Football Nidd High

30th March Class 2 Viking Day

31st March Class 1 Reading Breakfast 9.00am

6th April Medal Ceremony & Easter Egg Comp

6th April Easter Lunch

7th April School Closes for Easter @ 3.15

25th April School re-opens

1st May Day Parade and Dancing

7th May Rotary Walk – Refreshments in school

8-11th May KS2 Sats

17th & 22nd May Year 6 Bikeability

23rd May Class 3 Farm to Fork Visit

24th May Puberty Talk

25th May Whole School Coffee Morning

26th May School Closes 3.30